





The new provision requests the Secretary-General to include additional resources under the
proposed programme budget for the next biennium 2016-2017 to ensure that the three Regional
Courses will be held each year beginning in 2016 as well as the continuation and further
development of the Audiovisual Library during the next biennium.

This matter will require further consideration and action by the Committees that will be
providing guidance to the Secretary-General on the preparation of the proposed programme
budget for the next biennium.

This is just the beginning rather than the end of this process.
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